
"Orestes, Orestes" presented by Drama Department

May 9, 1979

In conjunction with Deaf Awareness Week, scheduled the week of May 20, the University of California, San
Diego Department of Drama will present a special preview of the department's spring production, "Orestes,
Orestes," for the hearing impaired.

The free program will be presented at 9 p.m. Tuesday, May 22, on the plaza at the Central University Library.
Up to 200 persons can be seated. Simultaneous translation in sign language for the deaf will be provided.

The play, directed by Michael Addison, chairman of the Department of Drama, is based on the Oresteia by
Aeschylus. The epic Greek tragedy will be performed outdoors, where the classical architecture of the library can
be incorporated into the set.

The play will open to the general public Thursday, May 24, and performances are scheduled at 9 p.m. May
24-27 and May 29 to June 2. Admission to the regular production is $4 for the general public and $3 for students.
Tickets can be purchased at the UCSD Theatre Ticket Office, 452-4574.

For more information contact: Leslie Franz
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